Eagle Lake Boat Launch

From: Phillips, Megan (APA) (megan.phillips@apa.ny.gov)

To: camptouchstone@yahoo.com; topnotch@nycap.rr.com; cdhyde1@gmail.com

Cc: robert.daley@dec.ny.gov; benjamin.thomas@dec.ny.gov; kevin.prickett@apa.ny.gov; joseph.zalewski@dec.ny.gov
Date: Thursday, January 19, 2023 at 01:17 PM EST

Good afternoon,

My name is Megan Phillips and I’'m the Deputy Director for Planning at the Adirondack Park
Agency. | understand that you have been in communication with staff from the Department of
Environmental Conservation regarding the boat launch on Eagle Lake, and I’'m reaching out to
continue that dialogue with you and others from your organization. Are you available to meet with
DEC and APA staff on this topic? We are happy to accommodate a virtual meeting if that would be
most convenient, or we could host a meeting at our headquarters in Ray Brook. Would you kindly
propose some dates and times over the next several weeks that would be suitable?

Best,

Megan Phillips
(she/her/hers)

Deputy Director - Planning

NYS Adirondack Park Agency
PO Box 99

1133 NYS Route 86

Ray Brook, NY 12977

(518) 891-4050 | megan.phillips@apa.ny.gov
www.apa.ny.gov
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